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10 February 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
 
BUILDING WORKS 2015 

 
 
I would like to advise parents and carers of our essential building works scheduled to take place this 
year. Buckinghamshire County Council’s Property Services will be onsite from February Half Term 
to September replacing our Sports Hall roof and some classroom work where needed.  
 
 
All work will be carried out under controlled conditions in accordance with risk assessments and 
method statements. There will be no disruption to any student timetables and no student will have 
access to the building areas. 
 
 
It is good news that we will be having upgraded learning areas and hope you will have an 
opportunity to visit in the Autumn Term. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss Angela Wells 
Headteacher 
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